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Remenschneider Associates, Inc. and Kimley-Horn Join Forces 

 

Indianapolis, IN – April 10, 2018 –Remenschneider Associates, Inc. (RAI)—a planning and landscape 

architecture firm—officially joined forces with Kimley-Horn on April 2. 

 

Since 1989, RAI has provided design, planning, and landscape architecture services to private and 

public sector clients throughout the state of Indiana. With more than 50 years of combined professional 

experience in project design, management, and construction, RAI has demonstrated expertise in 

downtown revitalization plans, bicycle and pedestrian facilities master planning, placemaking, 

streetscape designs, and mixed-use development. 

 

Asked why his team is making the move to Kimley-Horn, Ken Remenschneider responded, “RAI is 
passionate about creating a clear and viable vision for each community in which we have the privilege 

to work. With this move, we have significantly expanded our ability to help Midwestern cities and towns 

achieve economic success within their downtowns. Kimley-Horn’s demonstrated expertise and capacity 
to support our work within multiple engineering disciplines will allow our team to provide downtown 

opportunity planning and alternative transportation planning services to many more communities across 

the Midwest.” 
 

Chris Leverett, Kimley-Horn’s Midwest Regional Leader commented, “I’m thrilled that Remenschneider 
Associates is joining the Kimley-Horn team in Indianapolis, and that we can now provide local 

landscape architecture and engineering services to our clients in Indiana. RAI not only expands the 

services we provide to clients, but their reputation for exceeding client expectations is perfectly aligned 

with Kimley-Horn’s culture, where our clients can expect more and experience better. I look forward to 

our partnership and continuing to grow our presence in Indianapolis.”  

 

Kimley-Horn serves both public and private sector clients across the country. This move marks the next 

phase in Kimley-Horn’s continuing expansion of its capabilities in Indianapolis and throughout the 
Midwest, providing a great local depth of landscape architecture, planning, and engineering services.  

 

Kimley-Horn is a 3,000-person firm with more than 80 offices nationwide. It has been named 11 times 

as one of FORTUNE’s 100 Best Companies to Work For and is ranked among the top 50 design firms 

in the nation by Engineering News-Record. Kimley-Horn provides planning and design consulting 

services related to transportation, aviation, the environment, land development, transit, urban 

planning/landscape architecture, and water resources. For more information, visit www.kimley-

horn.com. 
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